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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: Baggage Induction Procedure Change 

Date: 11/9/2022 

 
Effective Immediately 
 
Beginning immediately at the ticket counter, please note that signage has been updated 
above the belts for all four induction points. All baggage should now be placed with 
wheels up and entering first, and the bag tag should now be trailing and enter last. 
Where applicable, please place bags on yellow dots on the belt. This change is to 
increase baggage hygiene while traveling through the belt system. 
 
Below is an image of the updated signage that has been placed in this area. The signage 
will have opposite directional arrows based on appropriate induction point. 
 

 
 

 

For all issues with the baggage system, please be sure to call 859-767-7777 for 
assistance. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Kevin Watts at 
kwatts@cvgairport.com 

 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
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